
Sincerely, 

James Aronson 

197 E. FOURTH STREET • NEW YORK, N.Y.1000900Regon 3-3800 

James Aronson, editor 

June 30, 1966 

  

   

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 2073+ 

Dear Mr. Weisburg: 

Enclosed you will find two tearsheets of 
Cedric Beifrage's review of your book. He was 
terribly excited by it as you will see, and we 
rushed it to print as soon as we got it. 
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